Hello Brothers,
What a great Christmas Party last night! Good food, good entertainment, great fellowship, 
and unbelievable generosity! What a cheesecake auction!!

Someone (don't remember who) had the idea last night of reaching out to Brother Jacob 
Levsen to brighten his day.  Please strongly consider sending Brother Jacob a card, 
letter, etc. to let him know we are thinking of him, and appreciate his sacrifice and 
service to our country.
The mailing address for Brother Jacob Levsen is:
PVT Levsen, Jacob
A CO, 1st BN, 46th IN
2nd Platoon, Roster #252
9663 2nd Armored Division Road, BLDG 3525
Fort Benning, GA 31905
Also, the letter from the fort says, "do not send food, candy, tobacco or alcohol 
because they are not allowed."
						
Saturday, December 10 at 9:00am is our next spiritual breakfast at Roadside Restaurant.  
Please contact brother Don Sager (920-918-8166) if you would like to join us.  Thank you, 
brother Don. 

Future:
We will be distributing "Keep Christ in Christmas" lawn signs at the masses 
this weekend.  Thank you, Brother Greg, for making this happen, and all those who 
volunteered to help hand them out!

Our next meetings are scheduled for Tuesday, January 3 at STA.  5:00-Officers meeting. 
6:00-Council meeting. Please use the parking lot and door on the north-east side of 
Church. We are meeting in the basement.  

My prayer for you all, and your loved ones, is to have a MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW 
YEAR.
God's Blessings to you and yours,
GK Randy

